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Peter Feigl was a German schoolboy living in Vienna when the Nazis 
annexed Austria. Although Peter was baptized Catholic, the Nazis 
considered him racially Jewish. Peter’s parents sent him to a Catholic 
summer camp for safekeeping, and through an extended network of 
rescuers, he survived the war. His wartime diary was recovered and 
published in Salvaged Pages: Young Writers’ Diaries of the Holocaust, 
edited by Alexandra Zapruder. He also is featured in the State of Deception: 
The Power of Nazi Propaganda exhibit, opening Sept. 30 at the Sherwin 
Miller Museum of Jewish Art.

Peter Feigl will join us via Skype for a Q&A session moderated by Lisa 
Bauman, United States Holocaust Memorial Museum Teacher Fellow. 
Bauman also will discuss her work with Alexandra Zapruder on new 
curriculum to accompany Salvaged Pages, which will be released next year. 
Rabbi Dan Kaiman of Congregation B’nai Emunah will o� er some words of 
remembrance on this 77th anniversary of Kristallnacht – the event that is 
widely considered to be the beginning of the Holocaust.

This program is free and suitable for adults and youth in sixth grade and 
above. No reservations required. Following the program, attendees will 
have an opportunity to visit the State of Deception exhibit at no charge.
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